Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

Monday morning, students will take the winter MAP math assessment. This assessment will
allow us to see how much our students have grown to this point in the year. As a reminder,
students need their fully charged laptops to take their assessments.

Tiger Days are this coming week. This is our semester awards days. Your child’s teacher will
communicate with you if your child is receiving an award.

Report cards will be available on Tuesday, February 7.

Next Thursday, February 16 is our annual winter student-led conference night and student-staff
basketball game. We hope to see all of you there!

As a reminder, please do not drop students off before 8:00 in the morning. Also, please
remember that only 6™ graders should be dropped off at the front. 7! and 8" graders should be
dropped off at the cafeteria entrance.

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home against Northwest Middle on Monday and
at Northern Middle on Thursday. Wrestling will have a match at Northwest Middle on Monday
and at home against Northern Middle on Thursday.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



